
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3388 

 Version:  INT 

 Request Number:  9234 

 Author: Speaker McCall 

 Date: 2/21/2024 

 Impact:  No Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB3388 clarifies that students that are expected to enroll in a private school are eligible for the 

Parental Choice Tax Credit and aligns the application process for the tax credit with the school 

year. The application period will open on May 1, 2024 for the 2024 – 2025 school year and 

March 15 for subsequent years.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the state budget 

or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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